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August eNewsletter 

This eNewsletter is part of the city's effort to keep residents informed of the latest issues and 

happenings. Each month city departments provide brief info items for your perusal. When you 

find an item of interest, click on the underlined link and you will be taken to a fuller discussion 

of that piece of news. If it motivates you to contact a city official or staff member, click on the 

appropriate name on the left. It's that simple. For further information about city events, go to the 

Woodland home page. 
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Click here to read about the benefits of the Woodland Police Department Bicycle Patrol Team. 

August Water Conservation News:  More than 1,640,000 Gallons per Month of 

Water Saved 

Woodland continues to make strides in water conservation.  Water use in June was the lowest for 

the month of June in the last 5 years and use in July was the lowest for the month of July in the 

last 11 years.  Click here to read more. 

Did you know...? 

The City of Woodland chooses white as the primary color for the most of its fleet?  Click here to 

read more and find out why. 

Economic Impact of Redevelopment Projects 

Many communities across California use Redevelopment Agencies to help revitalize their 

downtown core areas.  Click here to read about a new tool developed by economic development 

consultants to better understand the economic impact of Woodland's recent and future 

redevelopment projects. 

New Home Construction Returns with Parkside Village and Starlyn Park 

Subdivision 

One of the signs many economists are looking for that will support economic recovery is new 

home construction.  Click here to find out about two new housing projects that were started in 

Woodland. 

ADA Improvement Project in the Downtown Area 

Providing access to all citizens is an important objective for local communities as well as the law 

of the land.  Click here to find out how Woodland is using Community Development Block 

Grant funds to help citizens get to where they need to go. 

New Library Services Director 

The Woodland Library Board of Trustees recently hired a new Librarian to replace Sandra 

Briggs who retired earlier this year.  Click here to find out about Heather Muller.  

August 2010, Ana Gonzalez, ed.  

http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9263
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9266
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9267
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9270
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9271
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9272
http://web.cityofwoodland.org/civica/filebank/blobdload.asp?BlobID=9273

